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September 30, 2021 

 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #01: 1120-62-71   

Neenah – Grand Chute  
Retaining Wall R-70-106    
IH 41     
Winnebago County 

 

 
Letting of October 12, 2021 
 
This is Addendum No. 01, which provides for the following: 
 
Special Provisions: 
 

Added Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

20 Notice to Contractor 
 

 

The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 
 
 
 



ADDENDUM NO. 01 

1120-62-71 

September 30, 2021 

 
Special Provisions 
 
20. Notice to Contractor 

A notice was filed with the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) for use of a mobile crane up to 50 
feet in height on the project.  The FAA issued Aeronautical Study No 2021-AGL-24599-OE for the 
project.  The contractor is required to notify the manager of the Appleton International Airport, (920) 
832-5267, and the manager of the Appleton Traffic Control Tower, (920) 739-5982, at least 3 
business days prior to erecting a temporary structure and again when the temporary structure is 
removed from the site. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


